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...every school day counts!
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Dear Parents/Carers,							Friday 18th May 2018 

















�





Please bring your child to school every day. Remember our school target is 97% and by coming to school every day you can now win lots of prizes, including supermarket vouchers!





Please do not take your children out of school during term time – you could lose your school place, be fined or even be given a criminal record.








            Class Attendance


Reception 	-	94.1%


Year 1		-	87.0%


Year 2		-	99.7%


Year 3		-	98.1%


Year 4		-	96.0%


Year 5		-	96.3%


Year 6		-	100%




















Millionaire


A huge well done to Rebecca from our Year 6 class, who has now read over a million words. 


Excellent work from Rebecca, well done!
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Magic Monday!


Well done to the 5 classes who all managed to achieve 100% attendance on Monday. 


Year 2, Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 all had 100% attendance and won prizes. 


Well done to all those classes. Let’s see if we can do even better this Monday.








(      No Holidays in Term-Time	      (	  If your child is ill, you must contact the office at 8am     (








Year 6 SATs


Well done to our Year 6 class this week for completing their SATs.


Everyone has worked extremely hard preparing and taking their SATs, well done to all.
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Important Dates





May Half Term


Monday 28th May – Friday 1st June


All pupils return to school Tuesday 5th June 2018.





Monday 4th June 


Teacher Training Day


School is closed to all pupils  


Open as normal Tuesday 5th June 2018 at 8.45am.








The Grammar Schools in Birmingham





The entrance test to be considered for entry to any of the Grammar Schools in Birmingham in September 2019 will be held on Saturday 8th September this year and parents of Year 5 children considering a Grammar School education for their child will need to register them for the test by 4pm on Friday 29th June 2018.


Parents can find more information on the schools admission policies and can register their child for the test by visiting � HYPERLINK "http://www.birminghamgrammarschools.org" �www.birminghamgrammarschools.org�





Foundry School 











Medical Appointments


Can we please remind all parents to try and book medical appointments for your children out of school hours.


A lot of children are losing time from school to go to medical appointments. We understand these appointments may be important for your child’s health but we politely ask you try to arrange these during school holidays or after the school day.


Thank you.

















The Falconry Centre


Year 3 went on a trip to The Falconry Centre in Hagley this week. The children were able to learn about and see a variety of different birds of prey. 


All of the children had a great experience and really enjoyed themselves.
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Times Tables Assembly


We would like to invite all parents and carers to our ‘Tunes Times Table’ assembly on Thursday 24th May at 9.30am.


This will be a great opportunity for all parents to see a fun way of helping and supporting you’re children learn their times tables.


We look forward to seeing you show your support.





The Black Country Museum


Year 6 have been on a trip to the Black Country Museum this week. 


All of the children have enjoyed the experience and had a great day out after working really hard in school sitting their SATs this week.
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